
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

As part of American Education Week, 

tomorrow – Friday, November 16th – we 

will be expressing gratitude. 

Please bring in a Thank You note or card 

for a teacher, counselor, secretary, 

custodian, teacher aide or any other staff 

member at County Road School or at 

Luther Lee Emerson School. 

 

Thank you for your efforts this week to help 

make American Education Week a success. 


